NORTON ENERGY FUND
Helping Neighbors in Need
P.O. Box 552
Norton, MA 02766

January 3, 2017

Trinitarian Congregational Church of Norton
PO Box 2068
Norton, MA 02766

Dear Friends,

On behalf of the Norton Energy Fund, I would like to thank the Trinitarian Congregational
Church of Norton for the generous donation of $800.00 received on 12/10/2016. The Trinitarian
Church has been an important partner with the Norton Energy fund since our inception and we
are grateful for your support. Your contribution will provide the necessary fuel to keep the heat
on for Norton families in need.

Last year, thanks to generous donors, the Norton Energy Fund was able to assist 28 Norton
families with their emergency fuel needs.

Thank you.

Yours sincerely,
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Beth Rossi
The Norton Energy Fund

Donna Palmer RN, Town of Norton, Public Health Nurse
Elizabeth Rossi, Town of Norton, Director of Human Services
Dan Couture, St. Vincent de Paul, Norton, MA

Estelle Flett, Town of Norton Veteran’s Service Officer

No goods or services were provided in consideration of this gift. We encourage you to keep this letter for you tax records to substantiate your
charitable giving. St. Vincent de Paul Society is a registered 501¢3 Non-profit organization.



